
Cub Scout Pack 542
PATHFINDER

    December 15, 2004

Thank Yous

Thank you to the parents and den leaders of dens 4 and 10 who helped with
tonight’s Christmas pack meeting.    

Thanks, too, to the Scouts and parents who helped with the missalette change on
Saturday morning, November 27th.  St. Thomas More parish appreciates all your
help.  

Upcoming Events

Happy Birthday Jesus Party, Saturday, Dec. 18, 2004 @ St. Mary’s, Griffith 

January Parents’ Meeting, Monday, Jan. 3, 2005, 7:00 p.m. – Coat room

Pinewood Derby Weigh-In, Friday, Jan. 21, 2005, 6:30 p.m. – STM gym

Pinewood Derby, Saturday, Jan. 22, 2005, 8:30 a.m. – STM gym

Volunteers for the Pinewood Derby are:  Lillie and Fred Beckman,
Gerry Childs, James & Kathleen Foster, David Kritzer, Kathleen
Mahoney, Dean Moya, Dan O’Brien, and Cheryl and Joe Peters.
Volunteers should be here by 8:00 a.m.

Please read the attached sheet for car number assignments and
Pinewood Derby rules.   



Scout Sunday

As a reminder to all Scouts, Scout Sunday is February 6th, 2005.  If you have not
already done so, please make sure your Parvuli Dei banner is turned in to Helen
Pukoszek no later than the Pinewood Derby.  Boys who have earned their religious
emblems will receive them from Fr. Mike at the 10:00 a.m. mass.  All Scouts
should come in full uniform.  All Scouts are invited to participate, whether they
are receiving their religious emblem or not.  There will be a reception after mass.
Families are invited.  

Reminder

Thank you to the many families who bring food every month for St. Vincent de
Paul.  It is an ongoing service project.  All boys are asked to bring a non-
perishable food item for the St. Vincent de Paul Society at every pack meeting.  

Birthdays

Happy Birthday to these scouts who celebrate their birthdays during December
and January:

Noah Sebenste           December 5           John Avila              December 11
Michael McGrath      December 13         David Straka           December 24
Niko Plessas              December 26         John Beckman         January 6
Stevan Trivunovic     January 15             Jonathan Pasyk        January 17
Anthony Gonzalez     January 19             Patrick O’Shea        January 24
Zachary Kennedy      January 26

Blue and Gold Banquet

Our Blue and Gold Banquet will be on Sunday, February 27, 2005.  See the
attached registration form for details.

From the leadership of Pack 542, a most blessed Christmas
and a happy and healthy new year to you and your families.


